Celebrating the Centennial of Mindowaskin in 2018!

The Friends of Mindowaskin Park are actively seeking donations for repair, beautification and future long-range projects. We invite you to be a permanent part of Westfield's history by commemorating your message on a granite paver at the Historic Bandstand's Memory Walk. Personalized pavers can be purchased for \$250 and your tax-deductible donation may qualify for a matching contribution from your employer. Please inquire about 'Presentation Certificates' for gift giving.

Please inquire about additional opportunities for patronage within the Park.



Be a part of Mindowaskin history!

